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     The February meeting will be at the Medford Library at 7:00 P.M. Feb 19. 

Jennifer Chudrimsky from Wild Birds Unlimited Nature Shop in Rib Mountain will 

present information on the huge loss of breeding birds and what we can do about 

it. The Cornell Lab of Ornithology has developed Seven Simple Actions to help save 

the songbirds. Helping birds can be as simple as making changes to everyday habits. 

Jennifer will go over each of the seven steps, and make recommendations based 

on each step. You can also check out the website: www.sossaveoursongbirds.org/ 

      Note for those who skype. It was learned at the first skype session last month 

that users can have very different experiences. With the fast connection at the 

library, everything went smoothly and quickly. That was not the case for many 

others with slow connections. Except for storms, it will be rare to have nine or more 

skype users for any meeting sessions. Many users slow it up. Secondly, those with 

fast connections took it for granted that skyping was smooth for all. If you would 

turn off the audio, and mute your microphone when not speaking, that should 

speed it up for everyone. 

2023 Yearly Club Member Species Addition  

     Last month’s CHIRPS listed 231 species documented by club members within 

Wisconsin for 2023. Since then Gayle Davis has provided four more species: vesper 

and field sparrows, Cerulean warbler, and orchard oriole to bring the total to 235.  

2023 Summary of Area Audubon Christmas Bird Counts 

     Club members are heavily involved in six area Christmas Counts. The results that 

follow are from 278 hours of birding by individuals or groups over an area of 1,060 

square miles. Fifty-nine species were recorded among 15,838 individuals. 

Impressive numbers but down 21% from last year’s totals of 20,113 in the same 

areas. Weather can significantly alter these totals. This year’s lack of snow cover 

had a definite impact. Large amounts of data over many years are the best 

measuring stick of trends. Citizen scientists are valuable contributors. Thank you. 

http://www.sossaveoursongbirds.org/
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Count compilers are:  Keith Merkel---Clam Lake 

Joe Scott---Medford     Gayle Davis---Owen 

Ken Luepke---Spencer/Willard/Gilman 

 

40 Years of Spencer Audubon Christmas Counts 

     Four decades of Spencer counts that started in 1983 have recorded 80 species 

and 218,508 individuals. These numbers came from 2,059 party hours traveling 

almost 20,000 miles by vehicle and 389 miles on foot. This year had 38 species 

among 2996 individuals. The highest totals are 45 species in 2003 and 8,043 

individuals in 1990. Memories of participants are countless. 
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Club contacts                                                                                                                                                                         

Website: Chequamegonbirdclub.org                                                       

Information: 

Info@chequamegonbirdclub.org                   

Newsletter@chequamegonbirdclub.org    

       

February and March Events 

Full moons February 24—Snow moon 

                     March 2—Worm moon    

Spring Equinox March 19 

Tap maple trees 

Earliest migrants returning 
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